
 
 

  

  

 

The Christine Martin Pruitt Memorial Scholarship 
 

 

The Christine Martin Pruitt Memorial Scholarship is awarded to a senior level nursing student and is based on 

academic merit. 

 

The scholarship was established in 1987 by her family in loving memory of Christine.  The scholarship celebrates 

her devotion to the nursing profession and helps outstanding students pursue nursing careers.   

 

This scholarship is a one-year award and is not renewable.  The student must maintain a full-time course load (12 

credit hours) and have a cumulative GPA of 3.0 or higher.  Students should submit a scholarship application every 

year in order to update their files and possibly be eligible for other awards. 

 


